Dear Parents/Guardians:

Once again, Shelby County Schools has been given the opportunity to offer our students the flu vaccine as provided by HNH Immunizations, Inc., which is an Alabama based vaccine provider. They will be offering the FluMist Quadrivalent vaccine, as well as the flu vaccine injection, if you prefer that for your child. The vaccine is provided without deductibles or co-pays, and HNH handles billing Medicaid, BCBS (non-PEEHIP), ALL Kids, etc.

Students covered by PFEHIP insurance cannot participate in the HNH flu vaccine clinics. Those students will be offered the flu vaccine by the Alabama Department of Public Health when the Employee Wellness clinics (TBA) are held in the local schools. Children without insurance can receive the vaccine as supply is available.

If you want your child to participate, you MUST complete this form and return it to school before October 9, 2015. HNH Immunizations, Inc. will be at Chelsea High School on Thursday, October 16, 2015, from 12:30PM-2:00PM.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact our school nurse.

Denise Smith, RN
Chelsea High School Nurse
205-682-7201
D7smith@shelbyed.k12.al.us